

ALUMNI RELATIONS

April 13, 2016

Dear Members of the Class of 1991:

Congratulations!

On behalf of Gallaudet University, we want to congratulate you on your upcoming Silver Anniversary! This is a very important milestone to mark because not only just 25 years ago did most of you graduate from Gallaudet, you set foot on Kendall Green before then and joined an exclusive club and officially became alumni by coming to Gallaudet. Here, it is where you made lifelong memories with those lasting friendships of the classmates you met and grew on both personal and professional levels.

Alumni are such an integral part of Gallaudet since you are the backbone of the Deaf community and because of that, Gallaudet will always be your home. When you come in October to celebrate your Silver anniversary, you will be welcomed with open arms and feel like you never left.

As a way to thank many of you for your support to both the Deaf community and Gallaudet over the years, Gallaudet along with the Office of Alumni Relations would like to invite you to attend the Class of 1991 Silver Anniversary Reunion Breakfast on Saturday, October 29, 2016 from 7:45-9:15 a.m. at the Plaza Dining Hall, Upper Level. All members of the Class of 1991 are our guests. Non-'91ers will need to pay for the anniversary breakfast at \$20.00 per person which is already included in the combo for non-'91ers.

The Silver Anniversary Reunion Breakfast is the only time the official head count for members of the Class of 1991 will be done so if you would like to surpass the records of previous classes, then come and join in the fun wearing your class colors.

Look for class reunion and 2016 Homecoming updates which will appear in the Gallaudet Alumni e-newsletter, Gallaudet Today Newsletter, and Gallaudet Alumni website http://alumni.gallaudet.edu/homecoming.xml) if you have not done so, go to your class website (http://gally91.com) and check it out for updates.

I hope you enjoy all the festivities that have been planned for you. The committee has been working very hard to ensure things run smoothly and that this is a great celebratory weekend for all of you, with more memories made to last a lifetime.

If you have any questions about the Class of 1990 Silver Anniversary Breakfast, please write a note to me at "Ole Jim", call me on VP at (202) 250-2346, or fax at (202) 651-5062. You may also e-mail me at Abigail.Drake@gallaudet.edu. All other reunion – related questions should be directed to your class reunion cochairs, Steven Florio and Jonathan Kovacs.

I look forward to seeing all of you in October!

Sincerely,

Abigail S. Drake, '97 & G-'99

anique Bake

Assistant Director, Alumni and Outreach Programs